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Dear customer, 
 
We are pleased to submit the following information pertaining to all custom bags and film 
manufactured by ISOFlex Packaging.  
 
All clear polyethylene products produced by ISOFlex Packaging are manufactured from 
Polyethylene resins that comply with Title 21 of the Code of Federal Regulations. These films 
and bags are lawful for use as packaging materials in Federally inspected meat and poultry 
plants. The resins and additives comply with the Federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act and 
all applicable food additive regulations published by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration. 
 
Regulations:   21CFR177.1520 c (2.1) 
                       21CFR177.1520 c (3.2a) 
                       21CFR178.3860 (Erucamide) 
             21CFR184.1191 (Calcium Carbonate) 
                         
 
Because of possible changes in the law and regulations, we recommend that you verify the 
status of these products no less frequently than two years from the date of this letter. 
 
 
 
 
 
Keith VanHulle 
 

 
Technical Director - Corporate 

 
 
 

 


